
 
        
 
 
 

 
 

July 11, 2025 NEWS RELEASE 
 

 

    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    
 

TAX OFFICE TEMPORARY CLOSURE FOR STAFF 
DEVELOPMENT AND TRAINING 

 

 

 
All Jefferson County Tax Offices will close to the public on Tuesday, July 22, 2025 at 12:00pm 
for staff development and mandatory TxDMV training.   
 
The Beaumont and Mid-County offices will re-open Wednesday, July 23, 2025 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we further develop our skills in order to best 
serve our customers and taxpayers. 
 

 
 
 
 

Media note: For additional information contact 409-835-8714. 
 


